

COMING UP

Afternoon tea every Sunday @ 3pm

BYO barbecue most weekends

January

No committee meeting this month

Sat 16th Mass Nude Photo Shoot 10am

Sun 17th Life Drawing, 11am - 3pm

23-31 NZ Naked Week (aka gonatural week)

23-25 Wellington Anniversary weekend

Sat 23rd Catered Hangi 6pm

February

Sat 6th Kubb tournament, 1pm

Sun 7th Petanque tournament, 10am

Mon 8th Nude walk in the Wainuiomata Water

Collection area 9:30am

Sun 21st Life Drawing, 11am —3pm

27-28 Kiwiburn event / Orchard planting

Further information on these events can be found in the newsletter



About 30 members and visitors celebrated New Years eve, firstly with a barbecue, then singing, dancing, and of course a midnight swim, the outdoor spa was also popular.

A big thank you to Ross D and Graeme A for providing the great music we sang and danced to.

And to Shirley D for the fabulous supper, it was a great night.





Great news, at the recent NZ Naturist Federation AGM our club was accepted to host the 2022/23 rally.

A full report on the AGM will be included in the February newsletter.

A prestigious club with modern facilities and beautiful grounds

WELLINGTON NATURIST CLUB LIFE DRAWING 11am-3pm Sun 17th Jan 2021

You can model for the artists, or be an artist and draw the models, or swap between the two.
Bring your own art materials, or use the materials provided.
Join in on creating the art of the nude.



Nude Photo Shoot Saturday 16 January 2021 10am - 1pm



Inspired by the works of Binh Trinh, amateur photographer Blair Hinton is planning a mass nude photo shoot at Wellington Naturist Club on 16 January 2021 between 10am and 1pm.

Using the human body, Blair is looking to create shapes on the ground specific to NZ (ie, a kiwi, silver fern and/or a koru) which he will predominantly capture by using a drone.

Please direct any queries or register your interest in participating to:

* Blair Hinton M: 027 524 8058 E: wainui44@hotmail.com

The committee would like to advise members that this event is generating quite a bit of interest and at this stage the organiser is expecting 100+ participants.

Members are cordially invited to be a part of the photo shoot.

Please be aware that the photographer will be using a drone on the day to capture his images.

A prestigious club with

modern facilities and beautiful grounds



Wellington Anniversary Weekend



Catered Hangi
Saturday 23 January 2021
6pm



\$20/adult

Hosted by Eru

RSVP Constance: 021 123 7577 or Eru: 028 438 3351

by Thursday 21 January

Either pay online by 21 January or at the hangi

WNC Account number: 02-0500-0465779-000

A licensed bar will be operating 4pm to midnight 23 & 24 January

Please also let Eru know if you are able to assist him.





Recycling

A reminder to members to take home your recycling, the club's small bin is for use by visitors, and is only collected fortnightly. You could take your recycling to the Upper Hutt recycling centre, Park Street, on the left before you get to Mitre 10.

Sunday Afternoon Tea

This is an integral part of our club where members get together at 3pm to catch up with each other, meet new members and welcome any visitors.

There are several spots to fill for this year on the roster on the notice board in the hall. You don't have to bake as there are biscuits, crackers, cheese, in the kitchen pantry.

If you are unsure what is involved please talk to Shirley, Ruth or any committee member.



A prestigious club with modern facilities and beautiful grounds



Saturday & Sunday 6 & 7 February 2021

Join us for some fun games of kubb and petanque

All members welcome to play, no experience necessary



Saturday 1:00pm Singles and doubles kubb





Please register 10 minutes prior to the start time, so we can get games underway on time

Dates for licenced bar during January and February

January

Saturday/Sunday 23, 24; Saturday 30

4pm to midnight

February

Saturday/Sunday 6, 7, Saturday 13, 20, 27

4pm to midnight

Support your club, great prices







A prestigious club with modern facilities and beautiful grounds



As your Vice President, I congratulate all those who have done such a wonderful job of cleaning up their sites and helping to make the club so presentable for our guests, our visitors and indeed our members. It makes such a huge difference for our club.

As your Site Manager, I urge all those who have not yet completed their clean up job to get it done before the "summer proper" is upon us, and we all just want to come down and relax at our sites, in the pool, in the spa, at the barbeque, or whatever you love in our marvelous naturist wonderland!

Also worth a mention is that I have a number of members on a waiting list for sites, and if you don't make use of yours, then another member could enjoy it. So don't hesitate to contact me if this is you. Of course I understand there can be extenuating circumstances as to why you may not use it.

Well fellow members, enjoy your sites, enjoy your club and above all enjoy your naturism adventures.

Richard H



gonatural Nudesletter

Do you wish to receive the gonatural Nudesletter?

If so, email Murray at webmaster@nznf.nz

To contribute, email John at editor@gonatural.co.nz

WNC EXECUTIVE COMMITTE

President president@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
Treasurer treasurer@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
Secretary secretary@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
Membership membership@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz

Reservations reservations@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz

Club mobile phone 027 330 6212

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Wellington-Naturist-Club/117328105044719